
LAPORTE COUNTY REGIONAL 
SEWER & WATER DISTRICT
Jennifer Ransbottom, District Administrator
325 S. Lafayette Blvd., South Bend IN  46601
p: 574.849.0004   |   jransbottom@jpr1source.com 

June 2024

	 RE: 	 HUDSON AND SAUGANY LAKES PROJECT FUNDING AND SURVEY - ACTION REQUESTED

Dear Property Owner:

The LaPorte County Regional Sewer and Water District is moving forward with the construction of a new sewage 
collection system at both the Saugany and Hudson Lake communities.

In order for the District to receive the best possible financing rates, we are asking for your response to a 
confidential income survey. Results of this survey may have an impact on the customer monthly rate, so it is 
essential that you respond. Please note, a unique code will be needed to submit your response, which can be 
found on the address label of the original envelope.

Respectfully yours,

LAPORTE COUNTY REGIONAL 
SEWER AND WATER DISTRICT

If choosing OPTION 1, please complete this section and mail it to the District using the stamped envelope provided.

Is your annual household income above or below $53,428?	   Above	   Below

What is your unique code: 
Your unique code can be found on the address label of the original envelope. 

Please indicate whether your annual household income is ABOVE or BELOW $53,428.  
(80% of the Indiana Median Household Income)

Your response is greatly appreciated and can be provided to the District in four easy ways. Please 
respond through ONE of the following: 

OPTION 1:  Complete and return the bottom section of this letter using the stamped envelope provided.

OPTION 2:  Email your response, along with your unique code, to hudson.saugany@jpr1source.com.  
                          Please include “Survey Response” as the subject line.

OPTION 3:  Call 574.273.9046 with your response. Please have your unique code ready.

OPTION 4:  Provide your response online at www.surveymonkey.com/r/RSWD24  
                           or scan the QR code to the right.


